
 

 

 

 

07 November 2022 
 
 
OIA IRO-315 
Name:  
Email: @gmail.com 
 
Kia ora , 

Official information request for clarification on response to OIA IRO-269 as well as further 
information on 18 Creswick Terrace. 

I write regarding your official information request dated Wednesday 12 October 2022 for 
clarification on minimal documentation following scope clarification of OIA IRO-269, for a 
missing attachment on a Wellington Water letter as well as for additional information on 18 
Creswick Terrace from 2002 onwards. 

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in full.  
 
Please see attached in our email response to you Service Request Data (Pages 1 & 2) as 
well as the missing Wellington Water letter dated 28 May 2021.   
 
In response to your initial official information request, few documents were provided 
because that was the only communication between Wellington Water and the owners of 18 
Creswick Terrace in the five-year period, we reduced the scope to (from 2017 – to the time 
we sent our response to you).  
 
Pursuant to Section 7(2)(a) of the Act, some of the information contained within the 
material provided has been redacted as it contains personal information about private 
individuals.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
Ngā mihi, 
 

 
Manager, Customer Experience 
Wellington Water Ltd 
   
 



 

 

28 May 2021 
 

 
 

18 Creswick Tce 
Northland 
Wellington 6012 
 
 

Stormwater Investigations - Infrastructure Checks in Your Neighbourhood 
 
 
Regarding Property: 18 Creswick Terrace, Northland, Wellington 
 
 
Dear  and , 
 
Wellington Water is carrying out work to reduce the amount of wastewater getting into the 
environment.  
 
This can happen when pipes are misconnected, or stormwater enters the wastewater 
network, overloading the network and contributing to overflows. 
 
You should already have received a letter from us about the work we are doing. This advised 
that in order to carry out tests for misconnections or other faults, we sometimes need to 
enter onto private properties to confirm these faults. 
 
During a check at the property above on 06/12/2019, we found a fault or faults that could be 
contributing to the problem of wastewater overflows. Details are on the following page, 
along with photographs and suggested ways of fixing common faults.  
 
Could you please have these faults fixed within the next two months. We’ll be in touch 
within this time to check how things are going.  
 
If you’d like some further information about this, you’re welcome to call our team on 04 384 
5740 during office hours, or email enquiries@cardno.co.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Manager Customer Experience 
Wellington Water 
  














